
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

 I hope you have had a wonderful and enjoyable summer. As the school year fast 

approaches I want to encourage each of you to get involved in your school through the 

many different activity programs offered at Council Grove High School. Whether 

through clubs, fine arts programs or athletics; involvement in extra curricular activities 

has proven to be a beneficial part of the high school educational process.  

 Extra curricular activities provide students with the opportunity to grow and 

develop outside of the classroom. Through participation in extra curricular activities you 

can “make a difference” in yourself and your school.  

 Reminders and dates vital to activities at CGHS. 

� Physicals: If you are participating in athletics including cheer, 

dance, football, volleyball, cross country or golf. You must have a 

completed physical on file prior to first day of practice. 

� If you are a new student to CGHS, you and your parent/guardian 

must sign off on the substance abuse policy and submit it to the 

office. 

� DATES: 

• August 14
th
: First day of classes 

• August 15
th
: Fall Activities Parent/Coaches meeting in the 

Auditorium 6:30 p.m. 

• August 18
th
: First day of practice for fall sports 

• August 28
th
: Blue and Gold scrimmages Volleyball and 

Football 

• August 30
th
: Varsity Volleyball @ Wabaunsee 

Tournament 

I look forward to meeting and working with you throughout the year. Good Luck 

and enjoy the rest of the summer 

GO BRAVES! 

 

 

Dave Watkins 

Assistant Principal / Activities Director. 
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